
2012 UHA Annual Meeting 

January 29, 2012 

Outpost Performance Space 

2 to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Attendees: 19 neighborhood residents and businesspeople, Rep. Gail Chasey, and Councilor Ike 

Benton. 

 

1. President Lanny Heinlen welcomed everyone.  Board members and other attendees 

introduced themselves. 

 

2. Rep. Gail Chasey discussed re-districting and the current 30-day Legislative session and 

answered questions about the budget, education, and other issues.  

 

3. Councilor Isaac Benton discussed re-districting and other issues, including transportation.  

He is still supporting a neighborhood traffic impact study once Lead and Coal are completed.  

He is supporting a bill to make gas stations a conditional use in the C-1 Neighborhood 

Commercial zone, in response to problems with the Smith’s gas station at Carlisle and 

Constitution. 

 

4. Neighborhood concerns were: Gilchrist property lot future development and current trash 

problems; support for community gardens, clean-ups, more streetlighting (including for 

safety), parking permits (distribution, hours, enforcement) and UNM parking problems.  

 

5. Lanny Heinlen encouraged those concerned about the fencing blocking the sidewalk at some 

beer and wine locations in the Bricklight District to call in complaints.  Marlene Brown 

encouraged those interested in the Neighborhood Patrol to share ideas with how to proceed. 

 

6. Election of board members and officers:  The nine members were elected, with the officers to 

be selected by the board.  The board is: 

President – Jennifer Simpson 

 Vice-President – Greg Gould 

 Secretary/Treasurer – Don Hancock 

 Joseph Aguirre   Gregory Hartman 

 Marlene Brown   Sherry Smith 

Augustine Grace   Brian Stinar 

 

  


